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Introduction of Dividend Reinvestment Plan 

 
Restaurant Brands New Zealand is pleased to advise that it has implemented a dividend 
reinvestment plan, under which shareholders may elect to reinvest all or part of their cash 
dividends in additional Restaurant Brands shares (the DRP).  Details of the DRP are set out 
in the attached Dividend Reinvestment Plan Offer Document.   
 
Copies of the Dividend Reinvestment Plan Offer Document and instructions for participating 
in the DRP have today been sent to shareholders. 
 
The DRP provides an easy and convenient way for shareholders to increase their 
investment in Restaurant Brands without incurring brokerage fees.  The DRP is optional and 
is open to all shareholders who have a registered address in New Zealand or Australia.   
 
Shareholders who wish to participate in the DRP in relation to the interim dividend 
announced on 19 October 2017 will need to complete and submit the Participation Form 
enclosed in the Dividend Reinvestment Plan Offer Document by 5:00pm New Zealand time 
on 10 November 2017. 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Grant Ellis  
Company Secretary  
09 525 8700 
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